
‘Maths in Motion’ Success 
 
Congratulations to Maxim Kolesnikov for being crowned the St Faith’s ‘Maths in Motion’ 
Champion.  In doing so he qualified for one of the National 1st Round Knock-Out Heats 
where he was competing against other pupils around the country from Year 7 to Year 12.  
Maxim finished 11th out of 12 (with the top 7 qualifying from his heat for the National Semi-
Final). 
 
‘Maths in Motion’ is an afterschool activity that takes place in the Lent Term for pupils in 
Years 5 to 8.  It gives pupils an opportunity to use a mixture of their basic maths skills, as 
well as logical decision making, to set up their own virtual racing car. 
 
Well done, Maxim! 
 


